
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Sally Martin <sjmartin121@ic|oud.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 12:11 PM 
To: IFW 

Subject: Linda Lacroix No Spring bear hunt 

Sent from my iPad 
No spring bear hunt. Mothers are weak upon waking up. They are thin with little meat from feeding their Cubs. Their 

Cubs will be left orphan because it's almost guaranteed they will have one or more. And no bear should ever be baited 

with human food. Our population is growing and moving more into their territories. We should not be encouraging them 
to seek out human food. Thank you for your time. Please consider No spring bear hunt. 
Sincerely, 

Sally) Martin 
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